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Jack and the Beanstalk 

What a fantastic show by the whole school on Wednesday! All of the children acted and sang bril-

liantly. A special mention to the actors who performed so confidently, they were so clear when deliv-

ering their lines. It was also wonderful to see so many parents, carers and other members of fami-

lies in the audience, I am pleased that you all seemed to enjoy it as much as we did. For those of 

you who couldn’t come along, here are three photos of the show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Classes 

Children will find out which class they are in next year on Monday 18th July, they will spend a les-

son with their new class teacher on the same day. Parents and carers will also receive a letter with 

this information on Monday. 

Cinema Voucher from Gregg’s 

The lovely people at Gregg’s the Bakers sponsor all of our breakfasts in school. They also send 

gifts for us to distribute to families at the school. This term we are delighted to be able to send home 

cinema vouchers which you will hopefully be able to use during the summer holiday. The vouchers 

will be sent home on Tuesday 19th July with the children. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly — Wednesday 20th July 

All year 6 parents and carers are invited to come along to the Leavers’ Assembly on Wednesday 

20th July, starting at 1.30pm. 

Last Day of Term—Thursday 21st July, 1.00pm finish 

A reminder that the children finish school at 1.00pm on Thursday 21st July. 




